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Sanitary conditions of the meeting in the context of Covid-19 
 

The Project Office has taken several measures to ensure that participants to the Eu-ToxRisk Final 

General Assembly/ RISK-HUNT3R kick-off meeting (11-12-13 October 2021, Egmond aan Zee) are 

effectively protected against Covid-19.  

The following measures will apply in Hotel Zuiderduin, Egmond aan Zee where the meeting will take 

place:  

• Presentation of a valid Covid-19 pass is checked by the organisation of EU-ToxRisk at 

registration (if you are not vaccinated, your pass is valid for 24 hours).  

• In the hotel, the social distancing rule (1,5 m distance) is maintained (even if this is not an 

obligation anymore in the Netherlands) 

• Reduced room capacity to 50% in comparison to normal capacity to meet the above 

requirements of the 1,5 m distancing rule 

• Groups shall stay together and remain seated in the hotel (no standing buffet, no split of 

the groups for social events) 

• hydro-alcoholic gel available throughout the hotel  

• Aeration of the main meeting room (Lamoraalzaal) and breakout rooms (530/531) during 

Coffee and lunch breaks 

• No obligation to wear face masks in the Netherlands (expect in taxi and public transport)  

• No obligation to wear face in the Hotel Zuiderduin, Egmond aan Zee 

• For more information, you are invited to check: Coronavirus measures in brief | Coronavirus 

COVID-19 | Government.nl 

 


